
April 14, 2023  
 
Dear Parents, Staff, and Families of SAU 90: 
 
This week at the Southeasters Superintendent’s Meeting, we discussed the importance of 
districts working together as we continue to expand our safety plans and protocols.  There will 
be times when it will be important for us to lean on each other during times of crisis, and 
having support from neighboring districts will be instrumental.  We are looking at regionalized 
training specifically supported by the National Center for School Safety and developing a 
Seacoast Crisis Response Team.  We recognize the need to work together in this endeavor as 
we continue to enhance our district safety plans.  Our schools’ physical and social emotionally 
safety is central to our daily work and continues to be our greatest priority.   
 
Tomorrow, the Seacoast School of Technology is pleased to announce a Trades Appreciation 
Event from 10 AM – 2 PM.  This is located on 40 Linden Street in Exeter.  The timing is right on 
point as next week, seventh grade students will have the opportunity to visit the Seacoast 
School of Technology on Friday, April 21st.  Additionally, Thursday April 20th is ‘Bring Your 
Son/Daughter to Work’ Day at Hampton Academy for seventh grade. The purpose of these 
events is to introduce students to career options that interest them and help our students to 
develop employability skills.   

As mentioned in our letters, the New Hampshire Department of Education wants to hear from 
staff, families, and community members in our school community. The 603 Bright Futures 
Survey is available from now until April 28. We are asking everyone to please set aside some 
time to participate in this offering. While so much has changed since we have returned from 
COVID-19, it is critical to understand how we have all been impacted and how to best move 
forward for the upcoming 2023-2024 school year. Thank you in advance for your participation 
in this survey. 

This coming Tuesday, the PTA Meets in the Community Room at Hampton Academy at 7:00 PM.  
During the April vacation week, there will be a Comedy Night on Thursday, April 27 in 
conjunction with the fundraising week at The Brook in Seabrook.  Please see the attached flyer 
for more information.  Special thanks to all our volunteers for making the Week of Wonder so 
successful at Centre School.   

This week, I had the pleasure of spending some time with the Marston students and staff.  It 
has been a wonderful week of learning beginning with a school-wide morning meeting, Girls on 
the Run, Weather Presentation, a visit from Officer Whitehead and Corporal Icky, a 
Conservation Presentation, field trips to the Rochester Opera House and Bowl-A-Rama, and 
Band/Chorus Presentation.  Be sure to check out our Facebook post.   
 
As a reminder at the March School Board Meeting, it was announced that the students’ final 
day of school will be Friday, June 16.  Students will have an early release with Hampton 
Academy releasing at 11:30 AM and Centre School and Marston School releasing at 12:00 noon.   

https://5il.co/1sj1n
https://5il.co/1sj1n


Also, for your planning purposes the final assembly for our eighth graders will take place on 
Thursday, June 15 at 6:00 PM on the back lawn of Hampton Academy. 
 
In partnership, 
Dr. Lois B. Costa 
Superintendent 
 
 
This week’s Shark News:  
 
Comedy Night Flyer 

Survey Links: 

o Families in K-12, preschool and private schools: bit.ly/nhedfamily 
o Staff in public and private schools: bit.ly/nhedstaff 
o Community members: bit.ly/nhedcommunity 

 

 
 
 
  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=T0H14i4KC9U
https://u345601.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=ooR-2B933VUcAkiqZWqRqnz-2FkGlxQAWtJgjWXqJjTwAJk-3DQZPN_EzS84Gr-2FLcb3k0CBvCunWerwGkcBqEj-2Bdk2im9tPMH4C-2BonA8-2BdN2iWwyaBP-2BmM-2BwSSZkYAcjuNnZRgoCAchr-2BHLSGqotkZ-2F1OZtsPkHlW45LP5cdedHoHSStrhfBMd3BCRMz-2BnvNylhyN6Y6hA57TGri-2BBv5XYFuVf1EPVaPk69m6Lin7tMWCdYMWitAWYwC2QNXHpLZMGgQWobnx7Vr-2FPF9BufpuaqVKmdTIxuV5DKUxj6wH28k5fhrNJ5XyWcZwolWPgnrHETCm8oXeJQbb-2BLJA3n3C9gH9I0PxoCTL8-3D
https://u345601.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=ooR-2B933VUcAkiqZWqRqnzyTPWloBZlWA7yGLw8N74DA-3DEotx_EzS84Gr-2FLcb3k0CBvCunWerwGkcBqEj-2Bdk2im9tPMH4C-2BonA8-2BdN2iWwyaBP-2BmM-2BwSSZkYAcjuNnZRgoCAchr-2BHLSGqotkZ-2F1OZtsPkHlW45LP5cdedHoHSStrhfBMd3BCRMz-2BnvNylhyN6Y6hA57dm0w7lyzVluAFUPhYurpqkLkM3jfKo6YkZtmkF0gqaYbGp2lje6cGC7vUHbrRWo5dgWhMDagPdk-2BhzpVD6OToa7gVBoMu6vrvsPuzTgMz3QtQXcpQuJCcqYHUZkBYkljnA2qTq4Olo7Cy8VOV346DQ-3D
https://u345601.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=ooR-2B933VUcAkiqZWqRqnz-2F24fc0CxNn7Nt3cU8WzFKiZ4a6pMLHVKC4q1cCLXYVi47zc_EzS84Gr-2FLcb3k0CBvCunWerwGkcBqEj-2Bdk2im9tPMH4C-2BonA8-2BdN2iWwyaBP-2BmM-2BwSSZkYAcjuNnZRgoCAchr-2BHLSGqotkZ-2F1OZtsPkHlW45LP5cdedHoHSStrhfBMd3BCRMz-2BnvNylhyN6Y6hA57a2S5ezzBSUXBmlM3o4qMySKqZ7VzSux0tMr2-2Ffi2dJn3wNHeBzWKKjP8ugvdsPhrisVsgb3tbCwtQbfl4fzXu-2FCKWyi4m-2FqpO7viuKz3fa-2BRISjXVSIzGYRKXqnYakN2XUwmi5Co5ThiYoJhWvTCcU-3D

